
WSR 21-21-061
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
EVERETT COMMUNITY COLLEGE
[Filed October 15, 2021, 1:45 p.m.]

The Everett Community College has changed the following regular 
meeting:

From: No meeting in December.
To: December 14, 2021, special meeting.
If you need further information, contact Rita Belvill, 1519 117th 

Drive S.E., 425-388-9202, rbelvill@everettcc.edu, web https://
www.everettcc.edu/site.
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